All India Graduate Engineer Telecom Officers Association

( An Association of DR Graduate Engineers / Account Officers of BSNL )

President General Secretary Finance Secretary

Laxman Banoth Ravi Shil Verma Yogendra Jharwal
9490144699 8373967633 9414000877

All communication at E-mail - “gs@aigetoachq.org” only

No. GS/AIGETOA/2016/ 32 Dated 22.12.2016

To,

Shri Anupam Shrivastava
Chairman & Managing Director
BSNL, New Delhi

Subject: Restoration of Facility of the meetings to AIGETOA to represent the
various issues pertaining to BSNL recruits, regarding.

Respected Sir

In reference to the discussions held with your good self on 21.12.2016, following is
submitted:

Your benign attention is requested on letter issued by SR section vide L.No. BSNL/5-
1/2016 dtd 13/12/2016 to withdraw all facilities of the association except SNEA and
AIBSNLEA.

We would like to inform that our case for extending separate recognition to an
association for BSNL recruited executives is pending under various court of Law and
SR Cell has moved ahead with withdrawal of meeting facility extended to AIGETOA,
even without waiting for the final outcome of the court case.

Without prejudice to the cases filed in court of law, we request that AIGETOA should
be allowed to represent the issues related to its members on each level of Hierarchy
in BSNL until the final verdict comes out through the means of law, on the stand of
AIGETOA regarding MV and its status.

At this crucial juncture where AIGETOA is representing the issues of DR executives in
BSNL and has been part of various committees formed as per the directions of the
management, further the firm assurances has been given time to time by the apex of
BSNL to finalize the HR issues at various levels (Matters are also on record), it is a
must that the associational representation facility of AIGETOA should be continued in
the light of pendency of court cases.
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We believe that your benign authority will surely look into this matter positively and
extend the right of meetings till the outcome of cases pending in court of law.

Further, we request the extension of facility for deduction of Membership Contribution
from the salary as being offered to other applicant associations on request. It will be
pertinent to mention that our application for membership verification was under
consideration of SR cell of BSNL CO and has been never withdrawn by AIGETOA.

With Kind Regards
[Ravi Shil Verma]
General Secretary
Copy to:

1. Director (HR) for kind information please.
2. GM (SR) for kind information and necessary action please.

Page 2 of 2



